
1993/216. High-level Advisory Board on Sustainable 
Development 

At its 3rd plenary meeting, on 12 February 1993, the 
Economic and Social Council took note of the proposals 
of the Secretary-General on the High-level Advisory 
Board on Sustainable Development, as contained in his re­
port,13 and decided to revert to the matter at its resumed 
organizational session to be held on 29 and 30 April 1993. 


